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December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Itinerary for Christmas Musical Events 2024 
 
WKGS musicians, choirs, readers, drama group, and technical team are involved in several events as we 
approach the final week of our school’s festive celebrations. Below is a breakdown of the requirements for 
each performance and what pupils will need to bring with them to school. 
 
Tuesday 17 December: Year 7 Christmas Celebration (Year 7 ONLY) 

• Rehearsal in school: Period 5 and Period 6 in the Main Hall. 
• Pupils staying in school from 3:35pm to 6:00pm will need to bring a packed dinner and 

water/drinks. 
• Pupils going home at 3:35 pm will need to return to school at 5:30pm. 
• All pupils in the concert will be in school uniform. 
• Guests/audience are welcome to arrive from 5:30pm (please note this is a sold out ticketed event). 

o Licensed Bar (cashless payment available) 
• Event starts at: 6:00pm. 

 
Thursday 19 December: WKGS Christmas Service (ALL PERFORMERS) 

• Arrival at school: Pupils should come in their own clothes. 
• Registration: Form period at 8:50am. 
• Rehearsals: All day at St. Andrew’s Church, from 9:00am to 3:35pm. 

o Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and water/drinks. 
• Pupils staying in school from 3:35pm to 7:00pm will need to bring a packed dinner and 

water/drinks. 
• Pupils going home at 3:35pm will need to return to the church at 6:15pm. 
• All pupils performing in the evening concert must wear BLACK CONCERT DRESS (smart, formal 

black clothes). 
• Guests/audience are welcome to arrive from 6:15pm (please note this is a sold out ticketed event). 
• Refreshments: Served in the Church Hall from 6:15pm to 7:00pm. 
• Event starts at: 7:00pm (in the church). 

 
Friday 20 December: School Carol Services 

• Location: St. Andrew’s Church. 
• Time: Three services, from 8:45am to 12:45pm. 
• Pupils must wear BLACK CONCERT DRESS. 
• Pupils may wish to bring a snack and water/drinks. 
• Pupils will return to school in time for lunchtime. 

 
This is a wonderful opportunity for our students to support and bring joy to our local community while 
showcasing their immense talent, making this term especially memorable. 
 
Please contact me directly if you have any questions (fanglesea@wkgs.net). I look forward to welcoming 
you to some of these events. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss F Anglesea 
Head of Music 
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